
Dear Committee, 

 My name is Eric Scapanski and I fully support SB2137. I would like to have the opportunity to 
archery hunt over supplemental feed. This will help them make a better shot at a closer range. This 
will also give an opportunity to watch the deer up close. As a hunter myself I have done my research 
on the CWD narrative and have not seen any evidence to show that it is a true problem. Please 
allow hunting over supplemental feed on private land.   

Sincerely,  

Eric Scapanski 


